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 Parents/carers are responsible for the safe delivery and collection of their child for all cricket 
matches, competitions and training. 

 
 In order to allow parents/carers the opportunity to make appropriate arrangements for 

transport of your child, Junior fixtures for the current season are posted on the Facebook 
page “Brymbo Cricket Junior Section” and the Club’s website: www.brymbocricketclub.com. 
 

 Coaches and club staff will be responsible for children in their care when on the club premises 
or on arrival at opponents’ cricket grounds. 

 
 It is not the responsibility of the coach or team manager/member to transport or arrange 

transport of the children to and from the club or match. 
 

 Brymbo Cricket Club must receive permission from parents/carers for children to participate 
in all competitions and away fixtures/events. 

 
 The team sheet will be posted on the closed/private Facebook group a week in advance of 

fixtures. 
 
o Parents/carers must confirm availability and that transportation is arranged 

themselves. 
 

 Brymbo Cricket Club requires parents/carers to remain at training sessions and matches with 
their child. 
 
o If it is necessary for a parent/carer to “pick up and drop off”, they must speak with the 

coaches to advise of this and also provide alternative emergency contact details. 
 

 


